
Is Mid-SURE going 

to be held in 

person and on 

campus this year? 

No. Mid-SURE 2020 will be an asynchronous, virtual event 

consisting of pre-recorded poster presentations of less than 5 

minutes in length. Presentations will be visible to the public 

from August 4th - 10th. 

Is Mid-SURE 

judged and are 

awards provided 

to participants? 

No. Mid-SURE presentations are not judged. However, 

presenters will receive feedback from designated evaluators 

after the conference in order to promote professional growth.  

I submitted a 

presentation for 

Mid-SURE 2020. 

Do I need to do 

anything during 

the Mid-SURE 

event?  

No. Once you have submitted your presentation and have 

addressed any questions from the Undergraduate Research 

office, your Mid-SURE participation is complete. However, we 

highly encourage participants to view research from their peers 

and to share their research with family and friends.  
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